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J U N E  2 0 1 5

Tuesday, 
June 30
6pm at  
Rick & Julia 
Komperud's home: 
3703 Brook Lane 
Onalaska, WI
ALL are welcome

J U N E  G AT H E R I N G

There will be no Sierra Club 
Coulee Region meetings in July 

and August. 

Have a great 
 summer!

Summer Highway Cleanup
It's almost that time again—for the second of three annual cleanups of our adopted 
highway, River Valley Drive in the La Crosse Marsh. The cleanup will be held 
Tuesday, July 7 at 6 p.m. Meet at the city water well building near the intersec-
tion of County Highway B and River 
Valley Drive on the north side of 
La Crosse. Wear old clothes and 
bring work gloves. Orange vests 
and garbage bags are provided. 
We’ll work for about an hour. After, 
there’s a traditional stop at Rudy’s 
Drive-in after the cleanup. For more 
information contact Pat or Bobbie, 
788-8831.
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